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Member Communication: 
Spring 2021 Newsletter

Denver Health Medical Plan, Inc. (DMHP) would like to help inform providers of 
our recent member communications. Our health plan newsletter is sent to our 
entire membership on a quarterly basis. The most recent edition – Spring 2021 
– was mailed in late April. You can find a copy of this newsletter on our website 
at the link below in English and Spanish.

denverhealthmedicalplan.org/newsletters

https://www.denverhealthmedicalplan.org/newsletters

